
 
OSTAB Recommendation 
   
 
Date:  October 23, 2023 
 
To:   Board of County Commissioners 
 
From:  Open Space and Trails Advisory Board (OSTAB) 
 
Subject: Pilot Grant Program for High Line Canal Projects 

 
OSTAB Recommendation:  OSTAB recommended to the BOCC approval of $1 million from the 
Open Space Grants Fund for a 2024 pilot grant program to support High Line Canal stewardship 
projects, with the condition that staff will return to OSTAB in early 2024 with the criteria proposed 
to evaluate grant projects.  
 
 
 
Motion by:  Russell Stewart 
 
Seconded by:  Larry Vittum 
 
Vote:    _5_ Yes 
 
  _0_ No 
 
  _2_ Absent and Excused 
 
  _0_ Abstain 
  

 


